
From: Melancon, Lori <LMelancon@vedp.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:47 AM EST 
To: Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us>; Jennifer K Smith <jksmith@arlingtonva.us>; Shannon Flanagan-Watson
<sflanagan-watson@arlingtonva.us>; Cara O'Donnell <codonnell@arlingtonva.us>; Kelly Rindfusz
<krindfusz@arlingtonva.us>; landrum@alexecon.org <landrum@alexecon.org>; Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov
<Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Sarah Van Velsor <svanvelsor@arlingtonva.us>;
Katie McConnell <kmcconnell@arlingtonva.us>; Linda Keens <lkeens@arlingtonva.us>;
angela.navarro@governor.virginia.gov <angela.navarro@governor.virginia.gov>; teskew@vianovo.com
<teskew@vianovo.com>; mandrews@vianovo.com <mandrews@vianovo.com>; doyle@teamsubjectmatter.com
<doyle@teamsubjectmatter.com>; Spraker, Kelly <KSpraker@vedp.org>; Miller, Kevin <KMiller@vedp.org>; Turner Widgen
<turner.widgen@governor.virginia.gov>; Neal, Danni <DNeal@vedp.org>; Maggie Allard <Allard@teamsubjectmatter.com>;
Ofirah Yheskel <Ofirah.Yheskel@governor.virginia.gov>; sHaralson@vianovo.com <sHaralson@vianovo.com>; Blair
Gutermuth <bgarka@vedp.org>; Green, Meaghan <mgreen@vedp.org>; Adrianne Griffith <griffith@alexecon.org>; Matt
Miller <mmiller@vianovo.com>; Vikki Kayne <vkayne@jbgsmith.com>; Maggie Allard <allard@teamsubjectmatter.com>;
Shirar O'Connor <Shirar@conway.com>; David Margolis <david@conway.com>; Yani Pena <Yani.Pena@conway.com>;
Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Moret, Stephen <Moret@vedp.org>; Ryan Touhill <touhill@alexecon.org>; Paul
Frick <Frick@teamsubjectmatter.com>; Dan Sallick <Sallick@teamsubjectmatter.com> 
Subject: Thank You Team HQ NOVA 

Team:

I woke up this morning with a smile on my face. We did it, made it through. And it was awesome.

 

The Governor’s Office + Secretary of Commerce and Trade + Arlington + Alexandria + JBG SMITH + Via Novo + Subject

Matter + Conway + Rubenstein = Dream Team

 

Thank you for your partnership over the past several weeks (and months). From the media prep and pitching, to the press

release and social media, to the two announcement events yesterday, we put Virginia’s best foot forward and the results will

have a positive impact for the region and the state for a long time.

 

Thank you for the countless hours you collectively put into this project, for the work you did behind the scenes, for your

relentless commitment to excellence, for your enthusiasm, for your teamwork, and for your creativity. While our work will to

welcome Amazon to the community and the Commonwealth continues, we should all pause to acknowledge a job well done.

 

Job well done! Cheers!

 

--

Lori Melançon

Vice President, Marketing and Communications

Virginia Economic Development Partnership

Mobile: 804.529.3700

VEDP.org

 

Please note that our website and my email address have changed to VEDP.org

 

 

 


